
-----Original Message----­
From: Paddy [mailto 
Sent: May-21-16 8:58 AM 
To: Clerks 
Subject: Zoning Bylaw 1965/Rezoning Reference #15-33 

Hello, 

Rez Ref #J 5-33 
Bylaw # J'3Wd -

I have received a notice of a public hearing being held on Tuesday May 31 regarding an application by 
BCIT to change the zoning designation to allow the establishment of a comprehensive sign plan. I have 
visited your website to get more information but am having difficulty finding copies of the report and 
related information, or the proposed bylaw amendment. Can you please email me copies of the 
aforementioned, or send links to where I might find them on tour site? 

Many thanks. 

Patricia Laidley 
4747 Fernglen Place 
Burnaby 




